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Department of Environment

Avatiligiyikkut

Sharon Ehaloak January 13" 2017
Executive Director

Nunavut Planning Commission

P.O. Box 1797

Igaluit, Nunavut X0A 0HO

Re: The GN’s land use recommendations concerning the 2016 Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan
Dear Sharon Ehaloak,

The Government of Nunavut (GN) thanks the Nunavut Planning Commission for this opportunity to
provide written comments on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan (DNLUP). Please find the enclosed written
submission of GN land use recommendations. Outstanding translations of this document are currently
being prepared, and will follow in early February.

The GN is committed to the land use planning process as outlined in the Nunavut Land Claims
Agreement, and looks forward to participating in the upcoming March Final Public Hearing for the
DNLUP.

All documents and correspondence may be directed to Amy Robinson, Project Manager, Land Use
Planning, using the following contact information:

Department of Environment — Government of Nunavut
P.0O. Box 1000, Stn 1300
Igaluit, NU X0A 0HO

Email: ARobinson@gov.nu.ca
Phone: (867) 975 7765

Fax: (867) 975 7739
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David Akeeagok
Deputy Minister of Environment

CC: GN Sustainable Development Committee
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